BPLPOA Board Meeting 
Saturday September 28th, 9:00AM
Pine Lake Chapel

Board Members: Tim Zuel, Tom Hubbard, Sharon Esnough, Marie Segar, Lynn Foote, Larry Foote, Jerry Low, Art Halpin, Wes Thomas, MaryLin Gmach, Mike Moore

Member: David Fisher

9:05 AM Meeting Called to order by Tim Zuel and Introductions were made

A. Approve Minutes from July 10th meeting: M. Segars computer crashed and she is in the process of trying to recover the July minutes.  She will email them out and bring to the Spring meeting for approval.
B. Election of Officers: Art Halpin made a motion to accept the white ballet of:
a. Tom Hubbard for President
b. Mike Moore for Vice President
c. Sharon Esnough for Treasurer
d. Marie Segar for Secretary
The motion was seconded by Sharon Esnough.  The motion passed unanimously.

C. Treasurers Report: (S. Esnough)
a. Non-Profit Checking
i. Balance 9/28/2018	$7,805.81
ii. Balance 8/31/2019	$5,448.05
iii. Deposits and Debits were provided
b. Money Market Balance 8/31/3019	$2,834.32
c. CD 12M (1.45%)	$10,101.89
d. CD 12M (1.95%)	$10,146.03
e. Total balances 8/31/2019	$28,530.29
D. Old Business
a. Zebra Muscles 
i. DNR have provided people at the boat ramp weekends Memorial Day-Labor Day.  
ii. The pressure washer does not seem to be getting used possibly because only county person is allowed to operate it
iii. We are hoping to get an update by Spring
b. Reed Bed Signs
i. Brian Robin has had difficulty connecting with the DNR regarding signs for the reed beds
ii. Mike Moore is still planning to make the frames this winter
c. Brian Robin is looking into the Water Quality information
d. Fall Cleanup- went well, about 10 people showed up to help
E. New Business
a. 2020 calendar:
i. Spring Clean up		April 25th 	Brian Robin
ii. Spring Board Meeting	May 16th (third Saturday)	Pine Lake Chapel
iii. Fishing Contest		July 4th		Mike Moore	8-10:00 reg, 10-12:00fish 12:00 weigh in and prizes
iv. Boat Parade		July 4th		MaryLin Gmach		4:00PM
v. Picnic with Summer Membership Meeting	July 25th	Segars
vi. Fall Clean Up		September 19th		Brian Robin
vii. Fall Board Meeting	September 26th		Pine Lake Chapel
b. Lynn Foote expressed concern about an expanding ‘hole’ at the end of the boat launch.  She was wondering if that was something we can look into fixing.  The consensus is that it is usually there and difficult to prevent because of people revving motors to get them on their trailers. 
c. The altercation regarding Seaplanes and boaters was discussed.  The Sherriff responded and it sounds like conflicting parties were given the opportunity to work things out. 
d. Newsletter
i. [bookmark: _GoBack]We will add a treasurer’s report along with the Presidents message in the Spring Newsletter.  
ii. We will continue to send out a USPS mail version of the newsletter

Meeting Adjourned 10:17 AM


Respectfully submitted by Marie Segar
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